Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Scott [SBittinger@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 8:54 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Gowri

Subject: 1436 Grant Avenue (former Olympic Station
Mark,

The DPE system is now shut down, as we discussed last week. On Tuesday & Wednesday of next week, the next well
sampling event (which will include all extraction and monitoring wells) will be performed. DPE will then be re-started
the week after Thanksgiving. The two weeks of downtime for the DPE will thus be essentially a ‘pulsed operation’, as we
talked about last week.

As soon as the well sampling results are in, we will quickly get you a status report that includes DPE data over the past
few months, and also the groundwater data.



